Dear Parents / Guardians 
The French program at Cathy Wever (Grade 4 to Grade 8) is celebrating the French culture by hosting a French Café. The students are asked to bring 2$ toward treats, a printed photo, chocolate milk and face painting. The event is going to take place during the school day at the gym on March 1st, 2018.
The croissant may contain traces of nuts and therefore we are offering petit madeline which are peanut free. 
Merci 
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